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Homicide Investigation 
 

The Birmingham Police Department reports that detectives are conducting a homicide 
investigation. The incident occurred on Friday, January 25, 2019 at approximately 2:55 
am.  

  
Officers from the South Precinct responded to 3813 Richard Arrington Junior Boulevard 
North to investigate a report of multiple shots fired at the location. Officers arrived and 
located the first victim lying on the ground unresponsive. Birmingham Fire and Rescue 
arrived and pronounced the victim deceased on the scene.   
 
The first victim has been identified as: 

LaQuintin Deon Wright, B/M, 29, of Birmingham, Alabama. 

 
Officers also learned that a second victim was struck by gunfire and transported to UAB 
Hospital for treatment by a private vehicle. Investigators later learned that the victim had 
succumbed to his injury and was pronounced deceased by hospital staff. 
 
The second victim has been identified as: 

JaGorren Jimmie Kelly, B/M, 33, of Birmingham, Alabama. 
 
Investigators learned that a large crowd was exiting the club when multiple shooters 
began to fire at each other. No additional injuries were reported during the shooting. No 
suspects are in custody. Additional information will be released as it becomes available. 
  

***MORE*** 



If there is anyone who has information pertaining to the case, please contact the 

B.P.D. Homicide Unit @ 254-1764 or Crime Stoppers @ 254-7777. 
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